

17 Blair Road., Aberdeen NJ 07747

<u>www.highlinearena.com</u> <u>www.greatamericanvolleyball.com</u> <u>gav.volleyballlife.com</u>

Dear Volleyball Players,

We are excited to announce that Great American Volleyball will now operate all sand volleyball leagues, clinics, and tournaments at Highline Arena. Great American Volleyball has been operating outdoor programming for over 20 years on the Jersey Shore and has become one of the top volleyball organizations in the country. We are excited to welcome GAV to Highline Arena and look forward to providing you with wonderful opportunities.

The Fall 2023 Leagues and Clinics will open for registration this Sunday, August 20th. One of the many great things that GAV provides is a platform called Volleyball Life. All programming registration, schedules and standings will be on that platform.

Before you register for any league or clinic, you and all your teammates will need to create a free account on gav.volleyballlife.com.

- 1. gav.volleyballlife.com
- 2. Click Sign In top right corner
- 3. At the bottom of the pop up, choose Sign Up
- 4. Create an account.
- 5. Top right corner click your name.
- 6. Choose VERIFY
- 7. ***Verify by **TEXT*****
 - a. Choose text instead of email. Your phone number will need to be validated by you or your team captain when they go to register, so you should do it now.
- 8. Now your team captain will be able to add you to the roster.

To register for a league, the team captain needs all players to have the free account created using the steps above, including validating the phone number.

- 1) gav.volleyballlife.com
- 2) Log in.
- 2) Click "EVENTS"
- 3) Click "LEAGUES & CLINICS"
- 4) Select your league/clinic.
- 5) Scroll down through the information to get to the registration button.
- 6) You will be required to enter all your players and pay in full at the time of registration.

If you have any questions regarding the GAV leagues or clinics, please contact Meghan Blair at info@greatamericanvolleyball.com.

For any Highline Arena rentals or facility questions, you can still contact Chris Gosha at chris@highlinearena.com.

We look forward to seeing you play in many of our GAV clinics, tournaments, and leagues this upcoming Fall!